
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, OCTOBER 26, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 ON THIS LAST SATURDAY IN OCTOBER, LET ME BRING YOU UP TO DATE ON WHERE OUR 

SURING TRANSMITTER FUND STANDS. THIS WEEK WE SAW ANOTHER $6,281 COME IN 

DESIGNATED FOR THE NEW TRANSMITTER. WE HAVE NOW PASSED THE HALFWAY POINT 

AS WE SEEK TO RAISE $105,000. THE FUND NOW STANDS AT $56,368. THAT LEAVES US 

NEEDING JUST $48,642. I SAY ‘JUST’ BECAUSE IT’S A LOT LESS THAN WHEN WE STARTED. 

THANK YOU FOR CONTINUING TO KEEP THIS IMPORTANT PROJECT IN YOUR PRAYERS. 

AND THANK YOU FOR YOUR OVER AND ABOVE GIVING TO HELP US REPLACE OUR 27 

YEAR OLD TRANSMITTER. GOD HAS HEARD YOUR PRAYERS AND LISTENERS ARE 

RESPONDING AS GOD LEADS AND ENABLES. 

SOME OF YOU KNOW WHAT I’M TALKING ABOUT WHEN I MENTION ‘REQUIRED MINIMUM 

DISTRIBUTIONS’. SEVERAL HAVE USED THOSE FUNDS, WHICH WHEN GIVEN DIRECTLY TO 

A NON-PROFIT SUCH AS WRVM RADIO ARE TAX FREE, TO HELP WITH BOTH THE SURING 

TRANSMITTER FUND AND OUR GENERAL SUPPORT. HOWEVER YOU GIVE, WE THANK 

YOU. YOUR SUPPORT MAKES IT POSSIBLE FOR OTHERS TO LISTEN. LIKE PETE WHO 

WROTE: 

Dear wrvm staff, Thank you for all you do!! I first started listening sometime around the 

year 2000. My family members told me about your station and I have been listening ever 

since. I mainly listen to 102.7, but glad for the transmitters that have been added in 

Stevens Point and Wisconsin Rapids. They help keep me connected when I'm in the log 

truck evenings! 

ALL GIFTS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE AND GREATLY APPRECIATED. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


